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Reg the therapy dog visit - 3rd at 11am

Margaret & Phil’s 60th Wedding anniversary

party - 9th

Performance with Terry - 10 at 11.30am

National hot tea day - 12th 

Seated dance class with Amy - 14th 11am

Reg the therapy dog visit - 17th at 11am

Musical moments afternoon performance - 23rd

at 11am

Burns night celebrations with 11am bagpiper

performance - 25th all day

Chinese new year celebrations - 29th all day

Inspire your heart with art day - 31st all day

Reg the therapy dog visit - 31st at 11am

JANUARY SPECIAL EVENTSJANUARY SPECIAL EVENTS
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UPCOMING
BIRTHDAYS

FUNDRAISER

We aim to improve the quality and variety of

activities for our residents through regular bi-

monthly fundraisers. A big thank you to all

families and staff for your support in our recent

fundraising efforts. Your continued support is

crucial as we work to enrich our residents' lives.

Thank you for being part of our community, and

we look forward to your ongoing participation.

Westcroft Nursing Home

Family and loved ones are always welcome to join us for birthday

celebrations in the home. Each resident will have a birthday card

and birthday cake made for them by Westcroft for their birthday. 

We do not have any upcoming

birthdays in January but we

will be celebrating Margaret

and Phil’s 60th wedding

anniversary on the 9th of

January!
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We are continuing with our seated

dance classes in our activity schedule,

as a way of making fitness both musical

and fun. We are constantly thinking of

new ways to bring fitness into our

activities, sometimes through bean bag

toss or skittles, batting a balloon

around the lounge or through dance! 

Westcroft Nursing Home

DANCERSIZE
SESSION &
ENTERTAINMENT
CONCERTS

MUSICAL
MOMENTS

Our residents love the monthly
Musical Moments sessions. Our
first performance of 2025 is on
Thursday 23rd January 2025. 
This is such a fun way for us all to
keep fit.
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SEATED DANCE WITH
AMY

In November and December we had the
pleasure of welcoming Amy back to our

home for another seated dance class, and
our residents loved it! Amy has a great

way of gently encouraging our residents
to stretch, throw, catch, dance and sing in

her classes, and it’s great fun,

Our next seated dance session will be
on the 14th of January at 11am. This
time Amy will be joining us for a bit
longer, to do some exercises and
dancing with the residents in rooms.
She will also be bringing different
tools to encorperste sound into dance!

Westcroft Nursing Home
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Westcroft Nursing Home

Entertainer
performances‌

Entertainer
performances‌

We are continually introducing new entertainers and
singers to our activities schedule to ensure that there is

always something different for our residents to look
forward to. We welcomed country singer Terry to our

home last month, as well as our resident performer
Tony, theatre singer Rachel, violinist Elisabeth and

another performance by the Steel drum duo!
2025 will see even more new acts for our residents to
join in with and we would love you to join us for those

performances!
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REG THE THERAPY
DOG & ANGELA

Westcroft Nursing Home

Reg and his lovely owner Ang
have continued her bi-weekly
visits to the home and our
residents really value their
company. Each time they visit,
there are smiles across the room
and we have so many lovely
chats about pets we used to love.

Ang and Reg will
continue to visit us in
2025 for animal therapy,
and we couldn’t be more
grateful for their
company. Having them
in the home really is a
beautiful experience and
it makes such a
difference to everyone’s
day.
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Witnessing Hollie at work
feels like a really special

experience, it is amazing
to witness how music

brings so many people
together, of different ages
and backgrounds. We will
be welcoming Hollie back
to our home next year, so
stay tuned for upcoming

dates!

ATTUNE MUSIC THERAPY

Westcroft Nursing Home

In November, Hollie from Attune
Music therapy joined us for
another morning of musical
magic. Hollie has a wide array of
different instruments, and she not
only invites the residents to play
the instruments, but performs for
them too. She takes great care in
ensuring our residents do not get
overwhelmed, and are able to
enjoy the sounds.
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Westcroft Nursing Home

OUR RESIDENTS
ALWAYS HAVE FREE
CHOICE IN REGARD TO
ACTIVITIES, AND  CAN
ALWAYS REQUEST A
DIFFERENT ACTIVITY
TO DO IF THEY PREFER
NOT TO JOIN IN WITH
THE SCHEDULED
ACTIVITY.
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Westcroft Nursing Home

FUNDRAISING
A huge thank you to everyone who has supported our recent

fundraisers. Our Guess the Elf’s name and Elizabeth Arden

hamper raffle were a great success!

We really appreciate all of your continued support and we

could not do what we do without you. All money raised in

fundraisers will go towards trips, entertainers and activities for

our incredible residents. Our next fundraiser will be in

February.

Since our last edition of the newsletter we have held

our second residents and relatives meeting which was a

great success, we got some fantastic feedback and

great comments from the relatives who came. As

always, any feedback is very appreciated and we would

gravely appreciate if visitors continued to complete the

feedback survey on the sign in tablet, as well as

reviewing us on Facebook, carehome.co.uk and the CQC

website. Our next meeting will be held in February, date

to follow, we would love to see you there! Please note all

staff have a monthly meeting with management to

ensure the highest standards of care.

RESIDENTS- RELATIVE &
MONTHLY MEETINGS

And The winner is….

Guess the Elf’s Name: Maggie H and Tony

Raffle: Claire - Congratulations guys!
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The GSF Care Homes Training Programme is the most widely used training
programme for all care homes in the UK, supporting all elderly residents
as they near the end of their lives. Since its launch in 2004, thousands of
care homes have completed the programme, and hundreds have become
accredited with the well-recognised GSF Quality Hallmark Award. Over
the last 20 years, GSF has provided effective end of life care training for
the care team, enabling residents to live well by promoting better working
with GPs and the wider community team. Hundreds of thousands of
residents have benefited from GSF in their care home enabling more
proactive, personalised, well-coordinated care. Demonstrating significant
impact with a reduction in unplanned hospital admissions and deaths,
enabling more to live and die where they choose. It is estimated that on
average 80% of residents are in the last year of life and unplanned
hospital admissions of residents could be avoided with care homes
playing a pivotal role with an ever increasing aging population quality
care is crucial for the sector now, and in the future. 

Westcroft will keep you updated on our progress on this venture!

Westcroft Nursing Home

GOLD
STANDARD
FRAMEWORK
Westcroft nursing home have embarked on a new type of
training, to help us continue our work in end of life care.

“Our aim is to enable a ‘gold standard’ of care for everyone,
with any condition, in any setting, given by any care provider,
at any time in a person’s last years of life” 

Gold Standard Framework
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EMPLOYEE
OF THE
MONTH

Here at Westcroft Nursing home, we recognise the importance of
respite care. As part of our continued work in end of life care as well
as our journey on the gold standard framework, we now offer short-
term respite for those who need it, as well as our long-term stays.
Whether it be someone in need of respite after a hospital stay, or a
family who needs care for their loved one for a short period of time to
allow them to recharge, Westcroft will be the place for you.

If you or someone you know is in need of respite care, please do not
hesitate to contact management by

Telephone 01782 287121 or email
ketan.patel@3abcare.co.uk

Westcroft Nursing Home

Now that our newsletter is monthly,

we will be highlighting the previous

months winner in each edition. Stay

tuned for next months winner!

Our residents have occasional pre-bookedOur residents have occasional pre-booked
appointments at hospital.  It is muchappointments at hospital.  It is much
appreciated if the family members couldappreciated if the family members could
accompany their loved ones for theiraccompany their loved ones for their
appointmentsappointments

DID YOU KNOW WE OFFER
RESPITE CARE?
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Scan the QR Code to find our home.
Here you can find up to date news
and photographs of the Home, in

'latest news' section under the
Westcroft Nursing Home tab. 

We try to update our social media
pages with photos and videos of all

our events as soon as possible to allow
everyone to see their loved ones on

those days. Follow us on facebook for
more updates.

Please feel free to have a look at
www.3abcare.co.uk.You can

find information on our Homes
in this group. 

Westcroft Nursing Home
5 Harding Road

Hanley
Stoke on Trent

ST1 3BQ

OUR SOCIAL MEDIA
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WESTCROFT
REVIEWS

We asked relatives and visitors to send us reviews of
our home, and this is what they said…

Thank you for you comments
and reviews, 

we have an open home policy
and if there are ever any

comments, compliments, issues
or concerns please come to us
as soon as you can and we will
take all comments on board.
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